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Letter from the Head 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

 

Apologies for the lack of letter from myself,  I have been out of school in 
meetings for most of the week. However, just to say, after our first full 
week back in 2024, how proud we all are of how well and quickly the children 
have settled back into the swing of things. 

 

I will write more fully next week with some information and a list of key 
dates for your diary etc.  

 

 
Have a great weekend.   

 

 

      Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 97.7 

Year 2 96.7 

Year 3 97.5 

Year 4 98.1 

Year 5 89.0 

Year 6 96.1 

Totals 95.8 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Articulate 

 

Definition  —able to speak or express oneself                      
in a clear way.  

 

He was articulate in asking for help.  

  

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Kalani, Elliot, Ivy 

Y2: Ella B, Oscar, Jason 

 Y3: All of Year 3 

Y4: Olivia, Kaian, Jack  

 Y5: Evelyn, Harriet, Carlos 

Y6: Phoebe, Wren, Athena 
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 Wednesday 24th—Friday 26th January—Y6 London 

Trip 

 Monday 12th—Friday 16th February—Half term 

 Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th February—Inset days 

 Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April—Easter        

holidays 

 Monday 6th May—May day bank holiday 

 w/c 24th June.  Sports week – Sports Day—26.06.24 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

  ‘temps’ 

means                        

‘time’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

Are clouds in, under or above the sky? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

 

Change of details  

Please can we remind you that you must inform the 

school office if you move house/change address or 

change any of your other details such as email addresses 

and phone numbers Etc. 

 

Many thanks 
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

The fear of long words is called Hippopotomonstrosesquippedaliophobia.  

Ironically, it is also one of the longest words in the dictionary!  


